
St. Jude the Apostle – Willington                                                                                                                                                            Sunday 28th October 2007  

Parish Office Closed Mon 29
th

, Tues 30 & Wed 31
st
 Oct reopens Thursday 1

st
 Nov from 9.30am to 12.30pm phone 4600127 email 

judesparishoffice@eircom.net  

NIALL MELLON 

Special thanks and grateful 

appreciation to all who contributed so 

generously to our bag packing in 

Horkan’s Supervalu on Saturday last 

and to all those who made private 

donations.  This money will assist a 

volunteer to travel and work on the 

Niall Mellon building blitz which will 

take place in South Africa from 2
nd

 to 

10
th
 November 2007.  Many thanks 

also to the Horkan family and staff and 

last but not least to the sincere and 

wonderful bag packers who gave of 

their time so generously on the day.  

The amount raised was €2,753.06 

__________________________ 

 

Motor Neurone Association 

Wish to thank most sincerely all who 

contributed to their church gate 

collection here last week-end.  The 

amount raised was €709.30 

 

__________________________ 

 

Financial News 

 

Mission Sunday           €4,324     

House to House           €1,381 
 

Mass Times for Monday October 

29th  

Bank Holiday Monday one morning 

Mass at 10am after which Church will 

close  

 

Lectio Divina  

There will be no Lectio Divina 

meeting next Monday 29
th
 Oct due to 

the Bank Holiday. 

+ 

Recently Deceased 

John Wilson 

Bridie Moore 

Patricia Daly 

Mary Bridget Connolly 

Patrick Francis Olin 

Joseph McGowan  

Mary B Quinn  

 

Anniversaries 

Martin Holland 

Kathleen Kennedy 

Dympna Hynes 

Ann Barry 

Clare Walsh 

Eileen Hartnett 

Nan McDonald 

Joe & Anne Roberts 

Kieran Crowe 

Willie Cremins 

Michael Flannery 

Michael Mallon 

Robert Mallon 

  

Months Mind 

Wesley Kelly 

 

Rest in Peace 

 

 

 

HOLY DAY 

Thursday 1
st
 November -All saints  

Masses: Wednesday 31
st
 October Vigil 

Mass 6.30 pm. 

Thursday 1
st
 Nov. Masses at 10am 12 

noon and 7pm.  

 

 

 

November Dead List 

The November lists of the dead 

envelopes are now available in the 

Church porch.  All names entered on 

these lists will be remembered at all 

Masses on the first Friday of each 

month. 

_________________________ 

 

 

ANNUAL MASS 

The annual Mass for deceased 

parishioners will take place on 

Monday 26
th
 November at 8 pm.   

If you would like to have any of your 

family members or friends 

remembered at this Mass who died in 

the last year and were buried from 

another parish, please leave their name 

into the parish office by Sunday 28th 

October so they can be included in our 

Sacred Space for the month of 

November.   

 

 

TAIZE MASS 

Sunday 28
th
 October 

7.30 pm 

Celebrant Fr. Damien Farnon  

All welcome 

Please use Rossmore entrance. 

 

 

First Friday  

Friday next 2
nd

 November is the first 

Friday of the Month& Also the Feast 

of the Holy Souls  both Masses on the 

day will be offered for all whose 

names are on the Parish Altar List of 

the Dead  

 

 

Orwell Park Residents Assoc 

In conjunction with South Dublin 

County Council and the Gardai, 

Orwell Park Resident’s Association 

will once again oppose any bonfire 

being held on Orwell Park Green or 

any part of Orwell Park Estate.  The 

decision to oppose the bonfire was 

taken in light of widespread anti-social 

behaviour which has occurred in the 

past and the risk of injury to persons if 

the tradition of allowing the lighting of 

bonfires to continue on Orwell Park 

Green. 

Your co-operation in this matter would 

be greatly appreciated.   

__________________________ 

 

St Mac Dara’s Community College- 

Note of Thanks 

 

On behalf of the student’s parent’s & 

staff of St. Mac Dara’s I wish to 

express sincere thanks to all who 

helped in the Parish to facilitate the 

Mass for the Opening of the Academic 

Year on Tuesday 16
th

 October and for 

providing the lovely reception 

afterwards. Your support, hospitality 

and interest in the welfare of the 

college community is greatly 

appreciated. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

Sean Ryan  

Principal 


